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Comments: I am in support of the proposed Redstone to McClure Pass trail. I am a cyclist and local of 20+ years.

In my opinion, this proposed trail will not lead to a sudden onslaught of bicycle traffic; that train left the station

long ago. I believe the proposed trail will greatly increase safety and provide an enhanced user experience for

those that travel via two wheels instead of four. I like that this can be accomplished by utilizing previously

established roads to minimize the disturbance to the natural environment.


